
Health & Lifestyle Renovation Newsletter #13

Additional information and a time lapse of  project photos/videos may be found on the club’s website.   
Questions and comments may be forwarded to the Club’s General Manager,  Joseph Archazki at:  
josepha@thecommonsclub.com Health & Lifestyle Director, Mary Johnson at: maryj@thecommonsclub.com

The TCC Health & Lifestyle Center Building Committee & TCC Board of  Directors

https://youtu.be/sYpI-D-oC0c
https://www.thecommonsclub.com/health-lifestyle-project/project-pictures-and-videos?utm_source=mrm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=health%20%20lifestyle%20center%20newsletter%2013+nov%2D16%2D2020

